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    Students of the Month 
 
The following students have been 
selected as Students of the Month 
for April & May 2014: 
 
 
6th grade 
Jaclyn Burson/Konner  Johnston 
Ava English/Brent Sanderson 
 
7th grade 
Cara Monroe/Ethan Shiflett 
Sylvia Cross/Gage Cullison 
 
8th grade  
Kaylie Klotzbach/Joe Cusimano 
Olivia Stehura/Tim Bower 
 
 
 
LaBrae Middle School Yearbook 
 
It’s not too late to order the 2013-
2014 LaBrae Middle School year-
book. The book will be ALL COL-
OR and has a hard cover. The 
yearbook is a limited edition publi-
cation. The cost is $30.00. 

 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 Dear Parents/Guardians: This is the final newsletter for the 2013-14 school year. OAA 
materials are being prepared to be sent and scored. Testing results generally return to the 
district around the middle of June. Individual student results are returned to students during 
the first couple of weeks of the next school year depending on how soon the materials are 
returned. Final report cards for this school year will be available for pick-up on the following 
dates 6/5-6/9 from 9:00-11:30 and 12:30-2:00. No report cards will be mailed or allowed to be picked up 
if fees are due. After 6/9 all report cards and fees can be paid at the Treasurer's Office. If you wish to have 
your child’s report card mailed home, please send a self-address stamped envelope with your child’s name 
in the bottom corner before the last day of school.  Every year we have a handful of students who are in 
academic trouble. These students have been met with and a letter of intent to fail has been mailed home to 
inform parents. I stress that  there is still time and opportunity for students to improve academically.  The 
student needs to respond and take advantage of this final opportunity.  If a student does not respond, 
summer school information will be provided for them. I hope everyone has  a safe summer, and I will see 
everyone when they return. 
 
 
 
.    Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

May 20……….…..Sixth Grade Camp starts 
May 23…..….Students return from camp 
May 26…...…...Memorial Day‐No School 
May 27………...……...….Honors Assembly 
May 30..Last Day of School‐early release 
May 30………...…High School GraduaƟon 
 

SIXTH GRADE CAMP: 
On Tuesday, May 20, our Outdoor Educational Program 
will begin its 61st year of continuous operation. Students 
will depart for Sheldon Camp about 8:30 a.m. Please 
drop your child off  no later than 8:00 a.m. at the front of 
the school. You may pick your camper up on Friday, 
May 23rd at about 1:30 p.m. Please do not allow your 
camper to take any food, games, radios or cell phones. 
Let’s hope for sunshine, but be prepared for rain. Those 
sixth graders not going to camp are required to be in 
school. Have fun! 

                         HONORS ASSEMBLY: 
On Tuesday, May 27, LaBrae Middle School 
will have an Honors Assembly at 9:30 a.m. in 
the auditorium. All parents are welcome to 
attend. 
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